
Subject: RE: Hello 

From: patsy yull (patsyyull1@hotmail.com) 

To: re_wired@ymail.com; 
laneslandscapes@hotmail.co.uk; dijohn1@hotmail.co.uk; hayleyjpage@hotmail.co.uk; 

Cc: wllarn@aol.com; rickjewell@blueyonder.co.uk; anamiliwood@yahoo.co.uk; garycirket@gmail.com; 
christiepage@hotmail.co.uk; 

Date: Tuesday, 7 October 2014, 12:37 

Good afternoon Simon, 

I wonder if you would be so kind as to contact Di at the Hall, since we moved the office around the 
internet is not working. 

Regards 

Patsy 

Date: Mon, 6 Oct 2014 21:54:08 +0000 
From: re_wired@ymail.com 
To: patsyyulll@hotmail.com 
Subject: Hello 

To patsy and whom it may concern. 
Thank you for your email today 6-10-2014, just to start of I would like to say how are you, all is fine I hope. I would like to make an apology, for not attending the 
meeting due to other circumstances out of my control. I hope you and all members of the committee received my message in regards to today’s meeting and 
my attendance. 
Re: Regards in terms of Kempe hall policies, please can you forward me any advice and guidance within the minutes of the committee meeting dated Mon 13- 
10-2014 that might be relevant. Thank you for any help and I will look forward to hearing from you soon. 
Many Thanks 
Simon Paul Cordell 


